

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA Phone: (028) 3026 2175

Principal's Update 12/5/23

Dear parents

My weekly message today has our P7 pupils at its heart. Tonight, most of them will be confirmed and will receive the gifts and fruits of The Holy Spirit. This is a huge step for them in their faith progression and we pray that they will have the grace and maturity to fully embrace the sacrament.

We pray also that they will use these gifts wisely as they navigate the challenges of adolescence and adulthood. They have learnt all about Pentecost, the occasion when the disciples were the first people ever to receive The Holy Spirit and of the difference that receiving the spiritual gifts made to their lives and the work that they had to do in preaching the word of God. I ask you to remember these children and their families in your prayers; that their confirmation will really mean something to them and that it will have a true impact on their lives. They are the future of our Catholic Faith!

We wish them and their families a wonderful weekend filled with joyous celebration.

Yours in partnership,

Mrs Monaghan

